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The Kamenori Foundation 

 
Letter of Confirmation 

 
 
 
Mr. Shinsuke Kimura 
Board Chairperson 
The Kamenori Foundation 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
In applying for a Kamenori Awards, our organization hereby submits 
(or I hereby submit) this letter to confirm that we (or I) understand 
the significance and purpose of the Kamenori Awards, and that we (or 
I) have also conducted our activities in compliance with all of the 
relevant laws and regulations.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
Signature of the individual or                   
of the Organization’s representative:        
 
 
Address: 
______________________________________________                   
________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________, 2020 
Month    Day 

 


